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September 2019
Dear Parents,

I hope that you have had a lovely summer and are looking forward to a new school year. I am looking forward to seeing the Year 4s take the lead as the older children in the class and to getting to know the Year 3s as they get used to Key Stage 2. 
Our topic this term is based around the question ‘What are Forests to us?’ and there will soon be a topic web on the website so you can see which curriculum areas we are covering. 

Please see the letter about homework, following the same system we used last year, where children choose from a selection of activities. First and foremost we would love you to continue to foster a love of reading, by hearing your child read every day if possible and by reading to them. There will also be spellings to learn, usually given out on a Monday and tested the following Monday, and a tables test usually on a Thursday. Learning times tables is all about repetition and patterns, so the children will all start the year on the easiest tables and work their way through to the 12 times tables. We will be asking the children to use the interactive Times Tables Rockstars instead of the mental arithmetic books and will send out logins soon.  
P.E. kits should be in every day and it would be really helpful if you can teach your child to tie their own shoelaces. Our usual P.E. days are Mondays and Thursdays this term, but it does change sometimes. If you would like your child not to get too messy during artwork please send in a named painting apron or an old shirt, which can stay in school. 

A few requests – if any of you have old newspapers for artwork, games or comics for wet play, or easy to look after house plants you would like to re-home please send them in. And if any of you have any free time in the afternoon and would like to come and listen to readers please let me know. 
We want to keep communication open, so please do come and talk to us if you have any concerns - end of the day is always easiest. This will help us to form a strong partnership, working together for the benefit of your children. 

Best wishes,

Mrs Kirby 
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